
LINCOLN PUBLIC SCHOOLS
LOAN OF TEXTBOOKS TO NON-PUBLIC STUDENTS

Lincoln residents whose children attend non-public schools are eligible to borrow 
the following textbooks for the 2018-2019 school year:  Science, Math, Modern Foreign 
Language, English/Language Arts and History/Social Studies.  Return and ordering of 
books will be held at the LINCOLN MIDDLE SCHOOL cafeteria June 18, 19, and 
20 from 9 a.m. - 12 p.m. and 1 p.m. - 3 p.m.  Fees will be assessed for damaged 
books and must be paid before new books are issued.  Borrowers of books that are 
not returned will be charged the replacement cost and will not be issued books unless 
replacement costs have been paid.  Late applications that require the ordering of 
new books may not be honored. 
The textbook request form is available at 
http://www.district.lincolnps.org/departments/business-office/  Please provide the 

complete title, 10 or 13 digit ISBN, author, publisher and copyright date.  If you would 
like to submit requests electronically, please call Dawn Nault at 401-721-3316 or email 
naultd@lincolnps.org to request a link.

Books must be on the current state list of approved books (http://www.ride.ri.gov/
InstructionAssessment/InstructionalInitiativesResources/TextbookSearch.aspx)

Textbooks for the 2018-2019 school year will be available for pick up on the following 
days at the LINCOLN MIDDLE SCHOOL cafeteria August 20, 21 and 22 from 
9 a.m. - 12 p.m. and 1 p.m. - 3 p.m. 
If you have any questions, please email Dawn Nault at naultd@lincolnps.org

Georgia Fortunato, Superintendent of Schools


